
March 22, 2023

Cardinal Pacelli School's Mission

Cardinal Pacelli, parish school of Our Lord Christ the King, is driven by Christian values, committed
to academic excellence, strengthened by a nurturing community and dedicated to educating both

the heart and mind, while serving the Lord.



Mrs. Cento's Message

Dear Pacelli Families and Friends,

Ticket selling for the Grand Raffle for JuneFest is in the final week.
The final turn in day will be Friday, March 24th. As of today, we are
at 48% of our school goal and hope to reach the top by FRIDAY! In
addition to the candy bundles, the top seller this week will receive
a $35 gift card as well as one random seller. As I look at the
progress through grade levels, our highest percentage is at 97%

and our lowest is at 16%. Make it a priority to sell, sell, sell over the next couple of days. Students
will receive their JuneFest t-shirt with the turn in of four tickets sold! These JuneFest t-shirts can
be worn as part of the school uniform for the remainder of the school year.

IOWA & CogAT Testing Standardized testing for students in Grades 2-8 has started this week and
will be wrapping up on Monday, March 27th. Please do your best to get your child to school on
time as testing is scheduled from 8:00 – 9:30 AM daily. We appreciate your cooperation.

Stations of the Cross During Lent, Stations of the Cross will be
offered every Friday at noon after Adoration. Grade levels 3 – 8 will
be lead the Stations. Here is the schedule:
3/17 – Grade 5
3/24 – Grade 4
3/31 – Grade 3
Thursday, April 6th @ 1:00 PM – Tableau Stations – Grade 8



Please join us!

Reconciliation for Students has been scheduled for students in Grades 2 – 8.
· Friday, March 24 – Grades 4, 6, & 8 @ 9:15 AM
· Friday, March 31 – Grades 3, 5 (rescheduled) & 7 @ 9:15 AM

Office Renovation We are still looking for family or friends in architecture and contracting to create
a safe and more secure school office entry. Currently, we are meeting and getting bids for the
project. I would love to have a Pacelli connection for this project. Please reach out to those you
know who have this expertise.

The Cincinnati Museum Center visits on Monday, March 27th to Grades 3 & 4. They will learn about
Chemistry in Your Hands and on Tuesday and Wednesday, March 28th & 29th, Grades 5 – 8 will be
presented with Forensics: Science of Crime. I am sure these kiddos will learn a great deal and will
be excited to share what they learn on these days.

Willy Wonka, Jr. will be presented by our 8th Graders on Thursday, March 30th. The performances
will be at 1:00 PM for our students & 7:00 PM for families and friends. Please join us to see how
hard Mr. Drewyor, his assistants, and the students have worked on this musical for all of you. It will
be AMAZING!!

Help the Drewyor Family Mr. Drewyor’s mother has been battling cancer for over a year now. The
family has accrued some serious medical bills. Both Mr. Drewyor and his brother are musicians
and a benefit was held last weekend to help support the family. They managed to raise around $2K.
It was an amazing night filled with friends and love. A GoFundMe has also been created. If you are
interested in donating to this worthwhile cause, please CLICK HERE.

Enrollment & Registration
Enrollment Deadlines: Late fees have now been assessed for those who have not registered for the
upcoming school year. As of March 11th, a $25 late fee was added for each child whose
enrollment has not been completed and submitted. This late fee will increase $25 per child each
month (for example, the late fee after April 10th is $50; May is $75; June is $100, July is $125, and
August is $150). PLEASE NOTE: Late fees are NOT applied towards tuition.

If there is a financial hardship as to why you have not been able to register for the upcoming
school year, please contact Rachel Worley, Business Manager at 513-321-4121 or
worley_r@olctk.org

To complete our online enrollment process, you will access our ParentsWeb through your existing
login.

If you have any questions about the process, feel free to email admissions@cardinalpacelli.org.

Joy for your day,

Mrs. Terri Cento

https://www.gofundme.com/f/support-margaret-ann-drewyor-family
mailto:worley_r@olctk.org
mailto:admissions@cardinalpacelli.org


The Return of the Evereve Social!

Missed our shopping party in the fall? Join us for sips and bites
while we peruse this spring's fashions! Bonus - the shop will
donate 15% of our shopping proceeds back to Pacelli PTO for
special projects!
Thursday, March 23rd
5:30 - 7:30 pm
No time for sips and snacks but still going to shop on the 23rd?
They've been kind enough to offer Pacelli PTO 15% of Pacelli sales
all day on Thursday, March 23rd!

Volunteers Needed for Mother/Daughter Luncheon
Calling all boy moms! We are in need of volunteers of non-
attendees to help make this luncheon a success! Some
responsibilities include set-up, event registration, photos, help
during the 8th grade ceremony and raffle help. Delicious lunch and a
great time provided for your help :) Thank you!!! - Jen Schildmeyer
and Jaime Lorey (Co-Chairs, Mother Daughter luncheon) and
Committee.

Click Here to sign-up

Junior High Spring Fling is March 31st!
Spring is in the air and the Junior High Spring Fling Dance is on
its way! Mark your calendars for March 31st at 7 PM.
Interested in volunteering and/or bringing a snack or beverage
to the party? Click Here!
Many students already have their tickets (purchased in the fall in combo with the Glow Party)
but if you don't already have yours, click here. (Not sure if you have one or not? Email
PTOOnline@cardinalpacelli.org and we'll look for you!)

https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/637021980450510068/false#/invitation
https://signup.com/go/EiGKgQO
https://www.pacellipto.org/store/p21/Junior_High_Spring_Fling.html#/
mailto:PTOOnline@cardinalpacelli.org


Mother & Son Tickets Are Restocked!

We already sold out the first 100 tickets reserved for Pacelli
Mothers & Sons - so the Reds have released 100 more for us!
We can't wait to see you there!
Click here to purchase your digital tickets.

Click here to see more information about the event.

Father - Daughter Dance is April 22!!
Get ready to get groovy! Tickets on sale soon!

8th Grade Capstone Project
Did you know that CPR can triple the survival for an out-of-the-
hospital cardiac arrest? For her 8th-grade capstone project,
Charlotte Cooley organized a CPR class. Learn CPR with your
school friends (ages 12 and older) and fellow parishioners! This 2-
hour class will be offered on the evening of May 4th. Follow the link
or scan the QR Code to learn more about the class and to register.

https://charlotterosecoole.wixsite.com/heartsmart

Cougar Football Skills Competition and Informational
Meeting

The Cougar Football Skills Competition and Informational Meeting,
as well as the Cougar Football Cheerleading Informational Meeting,
are THIS Sunday at 1:00pm at Cardinal Pacelli (gym and parish
center).

Meet Cincinnati Bengals Head Strength and Conditioning Coach Joey Boese!

Prizes for the top athletes per age group in the Cougar Combine!

Cougar Football: K-8th. Cheerleading: 3rd-8th. Registration for the FALL 2023 Season is now open:
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/362365

https://offer.fevo.com/pirates-at-reds-iinofwb-114b2cb?fevoUri=pirates-at-reds-iinofwb-114b2cb%2F
https://www.smore.com/3814s
https://charlotterosecoole.wixsite.com/heartsmart
http://email.teamsnap.com/ls/click?upn=YGDhJHk72kYkzbfksAWZ16ymrdPSO5L4UXI7A6GdG0Ev4sBkjUp7suUbprFZ36OZp3BU_xAPJFNkbWJpvwkusw6eD16o-2FV2cqi2vTRj3md5vcTSSSbdTlJAyccdDo-2B23Su8KgEf1-2Bt2eCydRr2UuJpYJnNB-2FFTh9AzSzUY25V9EcjdjppGIwEzlMIvFdLqR3iGoOofXL-2FfUAmjr5gbEzC-2FxrUGpWIzEMYfGGzMR6nIL4CEgUlV-2F53hVL-2Fd1SpQOGgyJv7Bglv6aXsZ2YSUYjabSr8LX8kykDAz4wUG587S9IDiCz2YxqVBlY1YficGT8nhB7D9mMAFfMqVRAnQWJoJ31WtOm8li7jZ6Q-2FG53aA0mQphdy9oIq33-2BMyKedPm-2F3L4xY-2BVoCVE7AL-2BeZD-2FCiJG2ZjI3vKEoeWmUFsjQ1G0s1aCVheLA4fR0j-2FVjhIFOfBmaB6o0Gh-2B3Z6Fjwt5Afu-2Fbh8CZOv5lDzZqVJiEq6euhHwSA9CnyWTLo9Bhp9NfYNNlvWqvoSc-2BCFjd2ufbmSJ0IPnXnWOrIuNSHvzg9KRJUyzQ-3D


See our Facebook page for more information: Cougar Football -
GCYL

For more information, please click on the following links.

Cougar Football
Cougar Cheerleading

2023 Fish Fry

After a successful "2022 Comeback Fry", Our Lord Christ the King Church is excited to host our
school, our parish and our neighbors at our 2023 Fish Fry!

Clear your calendars and sign up to volunteer below?

2023 FISH FRY VOLUNTEER SIGNUPS

https://m.facebook.com/groups/cougarfootballgcylopen/?ref=share&mibextid=uc01c0
https://cardinalpacelli.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/2023_Cougar_Football_Sign_Ups.pdf
https://cardinalpacelli.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/2023_Cougar_Cheer_Sign_Ups.pdf
https://signup.com/go/cXaWaQR


If you have any questions, please contact Tara Veith, 513-382-7616, tveith06@gmail.com

LUNCH MENU

Reminder - All lunch orders MUST be placed before 8:00 a.m. to
guarantee a lunch is available for your child!!

LUNCH MENU

March Dates to Remember

March 23 - Evereve Fundraiser
March 24 - 4th Grade Stations of the Cross
March 24 - Lenten Fish Fry - 5:00 - 7:30pm
March 26 - Mother-Daughter Brunch 11:00 - 1:30
March 30 - 8th Grade Play
March 31 - 3rd Grade Stations of the Cross
March 31 - Jr. High Spring Fling Dance

Parish News

mailto:tveith06@gmail.com
https://www.ezschoolapps.com/ParentLogin.aspx


JuneFest Grand Raffle Kick Off! TURN IN DAYS are March 17 & 24!
It’s Time to Buy Your Tickets! We are excited to share these great
prizes with you! Purchase tickets now from your favorite Cardinal
Pacelli student or find tickets in a basket in the Atrium! You have to
be in it, to win it!

1st Prize – Nashville’s Dream Estate
3 Nights, 8 Bedrooms (transportation not included) or $10,000
cash
2nd Prize – recteq RT-1250 Wood Pellet Grill or $2,000 cash
3rd Prize – Apple Watch Series 7 with Nike Sport Band or $500 cash

*Drawing to be held 9:00 pm Saturday, June 3, 2023. Winner need not be present! To purchase
tickets, please contact the parish office at 513-321-4121.

Become a JuneFest Sponsor!
Being a JuneFest sponsor is a great way to advertise your business! Your charitable donation
supports our parish while putting your business’s name out to the larger community. We invite you
to discover all the benefits of sponsorship HERE! Questions? Contact Sponsorship Coordinator
Matt Fisher at 513-307-5128 or junefestsponsorship@olctk.org

The Fourth Week of Lent
Lent is a time of solemn reflection during the liturgical year that is preparation for the mysteries of
Easter. It begins on Ash Wednesday and lasts forty days, until Easter. During Lent we are called to
renew ourselves through fasting, prayer, and almsgiving. Please click HERE to view all our Lenten
Programs, including Stations of the Cross, Little Black Books, Fishes & Loaves Collection, Lenten
Soup Suppers and Penance Service.

Lent Penance Service
This year we will have a Penance Service for the entire Family of Parishes at St. Rose Church on
Eastern Ave. This communal service will take place on March 28 at 7:00 p.m. and all are invited.
Penance is one of the seven sacraments and is the liturgical celebration of God’s forgiveness of
sin, through which the sinner is reconciled with both God and the Church.

Mothers and Daughters are Invited to Sunday Mass! March 26
The Cardinal Pacelli Mother-Daughter Brunch is on Sunday, March 26 at Kenwood Country Club. All
mothers and their daughters are invited to attend the 9:00 a.m. Mass at Christ the King before
brunch. What a wonderful way to begin the day before heading over to the festivities!

Join the Sunshine Committee!
Do you want to help cultivate community and connection among our parish members?Consider
joining the OLCTK Sunshine Committee! Activities include:
-supporting coffee + donuts (hosted on the 1st Sunday of every month after the 9 a.m. Mass)
-ensuring our new parishioners feel welcomed (emails, hand written letters etc.)
-connecting new members to resources and activities

If you are interested in joining or have any questions, please email Stefanie Fitzgerald at
hake.stefanie@gmail or text/call 260-385-4257.

https://olctk.regfox.com/junefest-sponsorship-2023
mailto:junefestsponsorship@olctk.org
https://ourlordchristtheking.org/news-events/lent/
http://file///C:/Users/siemer_m/Downloads/hake.stefanie@gmail%20


THINK Spring & Clean Out Your Closets, Garages and Basements!
The St. Vincent de Paul Conference at Christ the King will once again be collecting clothing,
household goods, and small appliances during the weekend of March 25-26. The SVDP truck will
be parked in front of church that weekend during Mass and volunteers will assist with your
donations. If you have a large quantity of items to contribute, please call Jim Patton at 513-543-
0091 to schedule a pick up. Thank you in advance for your generosity!

Easter Flower Fund
Each year at Easter our church is transformed with a beautiful array of spring flowers. Your
monthly envelopes include a special envelope for Easter flowers or you can donate online HERE.
Please consider a donation in memory/honor of a loved one or to recognize a special event in your
family.

Contribute to the Fishes & Loaves Collection
Our Fishes & Loaves drive continues each Sunday throughout Lent. Your donations of food and
personal care items will benefit patrons of food pantries at a time when many families are in need
of critical help. Thank you for your support.
Needed Items: Body wash, toothpaste, deodorant, feminine hygiene products, canned proteins, and
ready to eat meals.

Capstone Project - Help Fill Backpacks for Foster Kids
Cardinal Pacelli Eighth Grader Charlotte Kukulski is collecting backpack donations for the
organization Specialized Alternatives for Families and Youth. Please put your donations of new
school supplies, hats and gloves, coloring books, and gift cards (Amazon, Walmart, and Target) in
the collection bin in church. SAFY specializes in foster care, and Charlotte’s goal is to donate 10-15
backpacks full of supplies so that children in foster care can thrive.

Capstone Project - Clean Up Mt. Lookout Square
Eighth grader Brayden Hyland is organizing a cleanup effort for Mt. Lookout Square. As part of his
Capstone Project, he is scheduling four volunteer cleanup days where members of the school and
parish will come together to beautify the square. Please click HERE to view the available dates and
sign up to volunteer.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c094aa8a92ca7fdc43-mount#/
https://moellercamps.campbrainregistration.com/
https://www.ursulineacademy.org/admissions/summer-at-ursuline
https://www.mndhs.org/summer-camps-2023/


Email: cento_t@cardinalpacelli.org
Website: cardinalpacelli.org
Location: 927 Ellison Avenue, Cincinnati, OH, USA
Phone: 513-321-1048
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mailto:cento_t@cardinalpacelli.org
https://cardinalpacelli.org/
https://maps.google.com/?q=927+Ellison+Ave,+Cincinnati,+OH+45226,+USA&ftid=0x8841ad8ce75e6d41:0x832c319d34e92157
tel:513-321-1048
https://ourlordchristtheking.org/
https://cardinalpacelli.org/cardinal-pacelli/parents/athletics/
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